
      Announcements 
         Friday, August 14, 2020 

  

Welcome back to school! 

 

Cross Country practice will be every day this week following the school day at 3:00 at the track.  If you are an 

8th grader or did not run cross country last year, see or email Coach Malone for details.  Paperwork and 

physicals must be turned into Coach Malone before you will be allowed to practice. 

 

Junior High Volleyball Tryouts will be on Monday, August 17 and Tuesday, August 18 from 3:15-5:00 in the 

Kolb. Don't forget to wear your mask and bring water. If you have any questions, contact Coach Greg Castillo 

at gcastillo@htdiocese.org. Go Terriers! 

 

If you have a new iPad this year, you will need to see Mrs. Shaunda in room 222. If you removed your 

management, get on the Guest WiFi (Terriers2020) and check your email for a link from Mrs. Shaunda. 

 

Vandebilt Catholic High School will hold a driver’s education class during August and September. The dates 
of the classes will be August 22, 29 and September 12, 19. Classes will be held on each of these Saturdays 
from 8am-4pm with a 30-minute lunch break. At least one parent will be required to attend a sign-up 
meeting on Thursday, August 20 at 6:30pm. Your child must be 15 years old by November 19 to attend this 
session. The price of the course is $380 which includes the 30 hours of classroom instruction and 8 hours in 
our driver’s education vehicles. Please email Shaunda Naquin, shaunda.naquin@htdiocese.org,  if you are 
interested or if you have any questions.  
 
 

 
MONDAY’S LUNCH: red beans and rice, sausage, chicken smackers, carrots fruit, cornbread, milk 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: Dorothy Flood  


